Student Outdoor Clerk Scheme
(SOCS)

The Student Outdoor Clerk Scheme (SOCS) is sucessfully
offering a helping hand to busy advocates in Kent. It is also a
valuable opportunity for law students to gain practical legal

experience in the courtroom and hopefully encourage them to
specialise in Criminal Law.

Newcastle University and The University of Law are working to

bring the scheme to the North East. We are currently in need of
training partners to help brief our students on the workings of
the Criminal Courts. If you would like to offer your support to

the scheme, please contact us at:
jenny.johnstone@newcastle.ac.uk or probono-newcastle@law.ac.uk

The
University of

THOMSON
REUTERS




